Debra Thompson
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From: Stacie McKinley <staciemariemckinley@gmail.com>
Sent: Monday, April 20, 2020 2:18 PM
To: Assembly
Subject: Masks

To whom it may concern,

As a member of the Petersburg community, I am strongly against the requirement of masking at all times
outside my home. I thrive of f of being able to get on my boat, workout in the outdoors and enjoy the
fresh air and sunshine when we have it. I do agree with businesses having their individual policies

regarding masking but I can not agree with the Assembly telling me I need to wear a mask anytime I am
outside my home.

Thank you for taking the time to read my concerns.

Stacie McKinley

Sent from my iPhone




